
Access the 

 

function on the STEO.CA homepage to 
search schools and transportation information in your area. 

 

 

 

Inform your child’s school of any address changes.  Elementary schools 
are closed during the summer months.  If possible, please ensure that 

changes are communicated before end of school year. 

Your child’s new busing will be set up within 3 business days, provided 
that the new address is within the school’s transportation boundary. 

Ensure that the school has your contact and new address information no 
later than one week before you move in order that the bus company 

may contact you with new busing details. 

 


